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Patti Daniel, Bureau Chief 
Office of Accounting and Performance Analysis 
clo Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission ("PSC") 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Request for authorization to maintain accounting records outside of the State of Florida, 
pursuant to Rule 25-30.110(1 )(b),F.A.C., by Pluris Wedgefield, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Daniel: 

Pluris Wedgefield, Inc. ("Pluris") has received your letter dated September 11, 2012 in regards to the above 
referenced matter. In your letter you requested additional information and Pluris is responding to the two 
questions below. For convenience we have reproduced the questions and responses follow immediately 
below in blue highlighted text. 

1. Describe when and under what circumstances the Utility determined that its records were 
to be kept outside ofFlorida 
Pluris has only one PSC regulated utility within the state. Pluris owns 3 other utilities in Florida, all 
of which are county jurisdictional utilities and another utility in North Carolina regulated by the North 
Carolina Utilities COmmission. All of the records related to these utilities are kept in the Pluris 
Holdings, LLCcorporate office in Dallas, Texas. All accounts payable and accounts receivables are 
handled in the corporate office and it is practical that all records be kept there. Duplicate records 
would require additional time and material costs which would not benefit the Pluris Wedgefield, Inc. 
customers. Locating an accounting office for Pluris Wedgefield, Inc. customers would also be 
detrimental to customers. 

2. Describe the process by which staff will be provided access to the Utility's accounting 
records. 
Pluris will provide documents electronically and to the extent a visit to the Pluris corporate office in 
Dallas is necessary by the auditors, Pluris Wedgefield will reimburse travel expenses as required 
by PSC Rules. 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 214.220.3413. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Winters 
Corporate Controller o6 3 4 a SEP 20 ~ 

2100 McKinney Avenue Suite 1550 Dallas, TX 75201 214.220.3410 FF~St·gecr1~RPSSION CLERK 



~ 

",1;.SPOSl: 
,Q4-r 40 .PLOOS '... 

. I:t~~-l~ 
I " .. - ".; :::tiiirIIP"~~ 

• • ~ ~ - PITNEY BOWES2100 McKinney Ave" Suite 1550 
Dallas, TX 75201 ~ 02 1P $ 000.45° 

.. ~ .. 0001661129 SEP 14 20 
.' • • MAILED FROM ZIPCODE7520II 

rcJ}.', l\:.V\·lel, 'i3,U\-e.etU C."'ie-C 
c.. /6 ~ f\ CoLD I t OV1"V\I\t $ S ; OV\ ~ \l­

i\ o (',de. ?So c... 
25 '10 Sc..\!tuMc.v-d Oc.'k: 8 \\Jd ' 

Ic.He.ho-s.se-e I..FL 31.'3QQ - O{)56I 

::323S9~:ClS5i) IIIHUll,l! .1111.1'11,11111. n 1•• 1Itl ,I,lL III.t1.1.111.,11,1 

"" 
~ 


